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Reference:   FOI.13087.23 

Subject:    Primary Care Rebate Schemes 

Date of Request: 9 November 2023 

 

Requested: 
 

I would be very grateful if you please could answer the following question: 
 
Which primary care rebate schemes is your ICB/ Health Board currently signed up to? 
Also, if possible, please provide the start and end dates of these contracts. 
 

Response: 
 
As this information is already within the public domain, Hywel Dda University Health BOard (UHB) 
has applied an exemption under Section 21 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FoIA), as the 
information is accessible by another means. The UHB has answered a similar Freedom of 
Information request FOI.12705.23 - Primary Care rebates, which is available on our disclosure log: 
 
For ease of reference, please click on the attached link, which will take you directly to the UHB’s 
disclosure log webpage: 
 

Disclosure Log - Hywel Dda University Health Board (nhs.wales) 
 

 

https://hduhb.nhs.wales/about-us/governance-arrangements/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/

